
Dear Global Leaders,

We are members of the Children’s Advisory Group. We came together with a shared determination to 
address the critical issue of hunger and malnutrition that continues to kill millions of children worldwide. 
We have seen that hunger and malnutrition remain serious problems in many countries, leading to lots 
of health problems, affecting self-development, and, above all, making it difficult to escape poverty. 
Enough is ENOUGH.

We have seen in our countries that malnutrition, in all its forms, damages children’s health and well-being. In 
this modern age, it is shocking that many children still lack access to sufficient, safe and good-quality food, 
especially very vulnerable children who are at risk of hunger and illness for their whole lives. We know that 
in each country and community, parents are concerned about providing meals for their children; so, please 
do not blame them for their children’s hunger and malnutrition. Instead, we need to call on the authorities 
to resolve this tragedy by tackling the main problems, including extreme poverty, injustice, conflicts, climate 
change and gender inequality.

We are writing this petition letter to call on you to take urgent action to end child hunger and malnutrition 
by ensuring sufficient food for all. We urge global leaders to prioritise the following actions:

1. Listen to children and young people who want to share their ideas about how to make a change.

2. Ensure that children are provided with good quality and nutritious school meals to support 
their learning, well-being, growth and development. 

3. Support environmental agriculture to improve food production, and secure access to diverse 
and nutritious foods for all children, especially those living in marginalised communities.

4. Promote urban gardens to generate sustainable access to food in poor areas, and secure access 
to clean water, which is important for ending hunger and malnutrition. 

5. Invest in nutrition education and awareness campaigns to empower children and families to 
make the best possible choices about healthy diets and lifestyle. 

6. Bring together governments, international organisations, NGOs and other authorities to 
coordinate efforts and resources to end malnutrition and hunger on a global scale.

We are confident that by taking concrete steps, we can live in a healthier and more resilient community 
where all children have the right to enjoy nutritious food and live a life free from the burden of hunger and 
malnutrition. We, the Children’s Advisory Group, believe that together we can make this vision a reality. So, we 
urge you to act firmly to end hunger and malnutrition. Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,

Children’s Advisory Group 
World Vision International

Alfred, Uganda Salome, Colombia
Brenda, Uganda Sheyla, Peru
Ema, Bosnia & Herzegovina Ursule, Democratic Republic of Congo
Lukman, Bangladesh Williams, Sierra Leone
Mariama, Sierra Leone Emmanuella, Ghana
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